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Minneapolis Street Railway Company
Minneapolis . Minn.

August Fourteenth, 
19 19

W. L. Mac Kenzle King, Fsq., 
The Roxborough,
Ottawa, Canada.

Dear Mr. King:

I want to thank you for your kind letter of 
July 24th which I found waiting for me upon my return from 
my vacation.

I just noticed in the paper a conference which 
is to be held in Ottawa September 10th. Is this of a general 
character and would there be anything in it for me if I 
should attend?

I also noticed in the paper a few days ago 
that you had been chosen to some high position in Canada an^ 
while I do not know just what honor was conferred upon you,
I congratulate you upon your success and wish you well.

I am

FAA*LMT

Again thanking you for your interest in me,

Very sincerely yours,

Social Service Director

W. L. Mackenzie King Papers 
Volume U2

PUBLIC ARCHIVES PUBLIQUES


